From: Nancy Blair [mailto:nmblair@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 2:54 PM

Subject: Wild Meadows Wind Farm

Dear Representatives:

As a resident of Bridgewater, NH, I want to strongly support a moratorium on additional Wind Turbine Siting until additional information about the economic, wildlife and ecological impacts are understood. Ridgeline turbines are totally out of scale with the surrounding environment and a sensible siting policy needs to be developed before additional wind farms are approved.

Sincerely,

Nancy Blair 217 Shore Drive North Bridgewater, NH 03222